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I object to the decrease in the amount of PM 2.5 reduction for San Joaquin Valley. Probably,
there would be less incentives, therefore, rules need to be made more strict to continue the
2.18 reduction of Winter PM 2.5. The Federal Standards should be attained. Commercial
cooking could and should reduce its PM 2.5 (& NOXx) just by converting to electric . Electric
can be set to the precise temperature under the burning point of the cooking oil.

Reduce the emissions from cars and also make laws reducing vehicle miles traveled by cars &
light trucks.

(I signed up to speak the day of the Board Meeting but since the Board meeting was not
listed on Video.calepa.ca.gov for the 28th and was listed for 5/29 I thought is was postponed)
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